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To 

The Listing Compliance Department, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

25th Floor, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400 001, MH 

 

Sub: Intimation about Resumption of Operation 

 

Ref: Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 as 

amended from time to time 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is in continuation of our earlier intimation given to your good office vide our letter dated 25th March, 2020 about 

temporary closure of operation at corporate office due to COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

We would like to inform you that our plant operations are resumed from today onwards at our corporate office 

located at Plot No. 207-208, Sector-58, Faridabad-121004, HR consequent to approval granted by the Haryana 

Government on 06th May, 2020 and the notifications issued by Ministry of Home Affairs on COVID-19 lockdown: 

 

We hereby further inform you that the resumption is primarily being utilized for training the employees and other 

stakeholders on COVID-19 related Standard Operating Procedures and full-fledged commercial operations will 

commence based on the demand and supply situation. 

 

We hereby further inform you that exhaustive measures have been undertaken to ensure safe workplace for the 

employees with appropriate social distancing and high standard of hygiene. The Company has ensured complete 

adherence to all safety guidelines to minimize the spread of this deadly corona virus. Work from Home option also 

continues for certain category of employees, in adherence to respective guidelines. 

 

This is for your information and record. Kindly acknowledge receipt of the same. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours truly, 

For STL GLOBAL LIMITED 

 

 

 

 

Manil Kr. Nagar 

(Company Secretary) 
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